RAJA, DARRYL & LOH

addvoceates anmd solicitors

d

THE IRB’s SPECIAL PROGRAM
FOR VOLUNTARY DISCLOSURE
A BRIEFING BY THE IRB & RDL’s TAX TEAM

The Special Program for Voluntary Disclosure
(Special Program) for eligible taxpayers was
announced following the 2019 Budget. It is
offered to encourage taxpayers to make
voluntary disclosure in reporting their income
and paying tax within the limited stipulated
period, namely 3rd November 2018 - 30th
June 2019. A first for Malaysia, the Special
Program is particularly significant bearing in
mind the implementation of the Common
Reporting Standard on 30th September 2018,
whereby the IRB will have information on
taxpayers’ foreign bank accounts and other
property abroad.

One would ask: Is this an opportunity or a trap?
To answer the questions on Why, When and

How, RDL has organised a briefing for clients.
Hear from top officials from the IRB’s Large

Taxpayer branch as well as from RDL's tax team.
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